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Re: Government Agents (GA) Will Stop Issuing Permit June 15, 2009

Currently, Service BC Centres issue weigh scale permits manually which can be a labourious
and difficult process.

Effective June 15th, offices will no longer complete and issue the actual permits. Customers
will be referred to the toll free number for the Provincial Permit Centre where they can obtain
the permits they need. Most customers will pay for this permit with a credit account or credit
card over the phone, but if the customer needs to pay by cash, cheque or debit, they will be
able to pay at the Service BC Centre and obtain their permit.

The 1 800 number is available to callers anywhere in Canada or the United States.

If a customer needs their permit printed right away, offices will make this service available
free of charge. The Permit Centre will fax or email the permit as advised.

Regards,

Dawn Major
Deputy Director
Commercial Vehicle Safety & Enforcement
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